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The 2020 PEN Emerging Voices Scholarships in Poetry and Prose
to attend the Community of Writers at Squaw Valley

The Community of Writers is delighted to announce two scholarships for Pen Emerging 
Voices Fellows to attend the Community of Writers this summer. One will be to attend 
the Poetry Workshop and one to attend the Writers Workshops in Fiction, Nonfiction and 
Memoir.

Dates: 
Poetry Week: June 20 - 27, 2020
Writers Workshops: July 6 - 13, 2020

Deadline to apply: March 28, 2020

The Poetry scholarship will include:
$1,250	 Tuition to Poetry Program
$   500	 Twin Room Accommodations
$1,750 	Total Scholarship

The Writers Workshops scholarship will include:
$1,400	 Tuition to Poetry Program
$   500	 Twin Room Accommodations
$1,900 	Total Scholarship

Applicants will need to apply to the workshop by March 28 and pay the $35/$40 
application fee. Fellows offered scholarships will need to submit a $100 deposit (which 
will be refunded on arrival.) Applicant must be a PEN Emerging Voices fellow who has 
not previously attended the summer workshops. Other expenses not covered by the 
scholarship are travel and food (except for dinners which are included). 

For more information about the Workshops at Squaw Valley visit:
https://communityofwriters.org

or contact Brett Hall Jones, Executive Director:  
530-470-8440 or brett@communityofwriters.org.


